
No Outsiders In Our School

Teaching The Equality Act at Rossett Acre Primary School







At Rossett Acre Primary School, we aim to teach the children to recognise and accept 

difference. We have the duty to prepare them for life in modern Britain. In school and their 

future workplace, they will be working alongside peers and colleagues of different race, 

religion, gender, age, disability and sexual orientation. It is paramount that future generations 

are able to accept differences, accept the views of others and treat each other with respect, 

even if they disagree. We expect the children to express their views with kindness and 

consideration for the feelings of others. Our key message is that we are all equal and we all 

belong; we are all insiders, there are no outsiders in our school. In order to promote this at 

Rossett Acre, we have chosen to use a resource that embeds equality, called ‘No Outsiders’. 























































The importance message with No Outsiders is that we are teaching about 

Equality. Everyone is welcome at our school and we treat others the way we 

would like to be treated, whether the individual is a wheelchair user, gay or is a 

different skin colour. Everyone is equal and welcome. 

We also tackle homophobic, biphobic and transphobic language at school, just 

like with racism. Our school has a duty of care to challenge any language which 

may cause offence to others, whether used intentionally or not. 

No Outsiders lessons celebrate diversity. The lessons are not one-off lessons; 

the ethos is all around the school and is part of the Equality Act of 2010. We 

are also taking part in the Red Kite RED Award which promotes the teaching of 

Respect – Equality and Diversity. 



No Outsiders In Our School

Any questions?

Let’s look at the books…


